NOTICE

16-04-2021

All the stéff members (Teaching & Non-Teaching) are informed that
today .i.e. 16% April, a team of Health Dept, Sampla will visit college at

10:30 A.M. for COVID testing. All are requested to get tested by the team.

This is in compliance to the letter no DHE-010001/5/2021-

Coordination dated 15/04,/2021.

QY

Jaipal
(Nodal Officer- COVID)

G.C.Sampla, Rohtak



